
 
 
 
Eye Bank Association of America 
1107 17th St NW Suite 400 
Washington, D.C. 20036 
 
March 20, 2018 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please take note of my professional support of Chris Stoeger for service on the Eye Bank 
Association of America’s Board of Directors.  Mr. Stoeger is a conscientious and consummate 
eye banker with a strong ethical base. 
 
Even as a young eye banker, Mr. Stoeger was active and pragmatic.  His ability to be diplomatic 
while driving action has always be a quality of his that I both admire and attempt to emulate.  
With experience in bookkeeping for a rather large, multi-center operation, Mr. Stoeger is adept at 
the fiduciary aspect of Board responsibilities, while bringing a history of technical operations 
savvy and an almost supernatural knack for systems improvement.  The content of this letter of 
support does not fully embody Mr. Stoeger’s skills and experience, but should effectively convey 
my respect and admiration for his methods and intellect. 
 
The EBAA will be lucky to have Mr. Stoeger serve on the 2018-2020 Board of Directors.  Please 
strongly consider adding him to the ballot. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brian Philippy, CEBT 
 
 
 
Director of Transplant & Research 
Lions Medical Eye Bank & Research Center of Eastern Virginia, Inc. 


